
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

CHECK RUN OF DECEMBER 16, 2014 
 

DECEMBER 18, 2014 
 
 

 
In the check run produced on December 16, 2014, some providers will 
receive two separate payments. One, this week’s standard claims 
processing, the other, a supplemental check run from the prior week. The 
supplemental check run affected approximately seventy (70) outpatient 
providers.  Providers will receive their EFT payment/paper check at the 
normal time. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience.  Any questions, please feel free to 
contact Linda Garrington at 410-691-4050. 


